
December 7, 2013 - 4 Seasons Recreational Club Monthly Meeting 

 

Secretary’s Report was approved as read on a Bob/Ken motion. 

Treasurer’s Report was approved as read on a Bob/Ken motion. 

Old Business 

� Mark purchased 3 wreaths and will mail them Monday to the landowners.  
 

� one took the play set and donated $50 to the club. We will replace in the spring with a play 
set designed for commercial use.  
 

� A Chuck/Bob motion was passed to pay bills that were submitted for postage and supplies.  
 

� New signs and gates have been installed. There is one more gate to install. Need to 
schedule another work day.  
 

� The Wascott Children’s Christmas Party is on December 24. Anyone interested in helping set 
up for the party and wrap gifts can meet at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, December 21 at the 
Wascott Town Hall.  

New Business 

� Trail maps are here and available to be handed out.  
 

� Received a check from NW Trails supplemental grooming for last year for $606.91.  
 

� Jon will be grooming the trails after the meeting. Douglas County trails open Monday, 
December 9 subject to all clubs reporting that trails are groomed. Other trials will open 12/16 
after the antlerless deer hunting season. Check the website for current trail information.  
 

� Mark will hold training sessions to run the groomer on December 14 and 28 at noon at the 
club building. Anyone interested is invited to attend.  
 

� Mark will order new rudders for the drag.  
 

� There are no meat raffles scheduled for December. January volunteers are Boops 1/4 and 
Hansons 1/18.  
 

� Winter ride will be February 8 and will leave from the Stop A Sec at 10 a.m. Details to follow.  
 

� The request for a road route to Pogos will be reviewed by the County in January. We should 
know by mid-January if this route is approved.  
 

� Jon suggested making donations to local charities. A Bob/Debbie motion was passed to 
designate $2500 for donations to the community. One opposed the vote.  
 

� A Debbie/Mark motion was passed to donate $1,000 to the school for winter gear for the 
children.  
 

� Three new road routes were approved by the town and will need to be signed.  
 

� A Mark/Jon motion passed to request a road route be open on South Flowage Road from 
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Next meeting is January 25, 2014. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Doris Youngquist, Secretary  

County Road T to Little Sand Road. One opposed the vote.  

 
Meeting adjourned on a Bob/Ken motion. 
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